
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Last Friday our KS2 children provided a marvellous performance of “Puss in Boots” at Otley Court House. 

All children performed energetically and their comic timing was probably the best ever. It was very 

pleasing to see how much the children grow and develop during their time at school. Well done children. 

Thank you to everyone who supported this event and a special thank you to the KS2 staff team. 

On Tuesday there were two marvellous performances of this year’s Infant Nativity. Children sang 

enthusiastically and were confident speaking and acting to large audiences. Well done children. Thank you 

to everyone who supported this event and a special thanks you to the early years and KS1 team. 

On Friday the children thoroughly enjoyed Alice in Wonderland, performed by Pendle Productions. 

Yesterday the children enjoyed a morning of crafts and their end of term party A special thank you to our 

older children for leading their family groups. 

Today we had a delicious Christmas Lunch provided by our wonderful catering staff Naomi and Sally. 

Thank you for all their hard work through the year. 

Please find attached an important letter from our Chair of Governors. 

Tomorrow is our last day of term and children will be able to wear non-uniform and bring in a small game 

that does not make excessive noise.  

Thank you for the support you have given the children and staff throughout this term.  

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family a peaceful and enjoyable Christmas and 

look forward to seeing eager children at the start of next term. School opens on Wednesday 4th January 

2017. 

Please remember school closes tomorrow (Friday 16th December) at 2pm. 

Yours faithfully,  Mr D Parker 
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TERM DATES— 

Friday 16th Dec—School closes for Christmas at 2pm 

Tuesday 3rd Jan—Staff training day   Wednesday 4th Jan—School opens 

PTA NEWS—Thank you to all those who contributed to Bags2School, a tremendous £60 was raised. 

Merry Christmas and          Happy New Year! 


